

Chadsmead PTFA newsletter

Welcome to Novembers issue of the PTFA newsletter. We would like to start by thanking you all for your help and support in the events we have had so far. Also thank you to everyone who has attended the last couple of meetings, it has been wonderful to see some new faces and lots of willing volunteers!

We have a new committee this year as follows:

Chair: Alex Hems Vice Chair: Alison Whillis Secretary: Sally Ward Secretary: Ellen Gibbon Treasurer: Tracy Wright

Christmas Fair- 11th December 5-7pm there will be some of the usual stalls, raffle, tombola, cakes, new stalls and of course the main attraction, Father Christmas!

Any help and/or donations are very much appreciated. Please see the sign up sheets around school to offer help.

Donations needed:

Toys and books for the new toy/book tombola

Christmas hamper items and donations for wrap a present

Cakes and mince pies nearer to the time.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

In lieu of donations, children can come to school in non uniform on the day of the fair:

Nursery - Chocolates

Reception/Year 1/ Year 2 - Jars of sweets

Year 3 & 4 - Chocolates

Year 5 & 6 - Bottles



Second Hand Uniform sale

Thursday 19th November 2.45pm

By the school office or the glass corridor if the weather is bad.

Come along and grab a bargain! Any donations much appreciated, please hand them into the school office





Easy Fundraising:

You can help ensure the school benefits from your Christmas shopping by registering with www.easyfundraising.org.uk!! Register your details and those of the school then log onto easyfundraising each time you make an online purchase. If you require any more information please do get in touch.

Round Table Christmas Float

The PTFA are helping Father Christmas on his sleigh trip around Lichfield on Thursday 10th December which will raise valuable funds for the PTFA and other charities.

We need around 20 volunteers (over 18) in order to be able to take part so anyone willing to help out please put your name down on the sign up sheets at school. Please contact Alex Hems on 07817104725 if you interested in helping out for the evening.

There is an informal meeting on Wednesday 18th November 7pm at The Feathers Pub to make arrangements and discuss new ideas for the Christmas fair.

The next PTFA meeting will be 14th January 2016 7pm in the Junior Hall.

Contact details: chadsmeadPTFA@hotmail.com